From: Deborah Newbrun <deborahdooze@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2013 10:31 PM

To: Ken Kramarz <Ken@tawonga.org>

Subject: After thinking about it, I don't think it's appropriate for me to look through your tree files
Hi Ken,

After thinking about it, | don't think it's appropriate for me to look through your tree files because you
were so adamant about me not taking down trees in downtown Tawonga even after | hired Certified
Arborist Denice Britton to evaluate PG&E's recommendation that | remove the two oaks, and she concluded that they were
unsafe. Board members who served with me as ED still reflect to this day on how difficult you made taking out these two
unsafe trees for all of us. | had those two trees removed before the summer season of 2006 yet even early this summer, now
seven years later, | heard you were still telling my friends how upset you were that | removed the irees, including naming a
stump after me. I'd rather not get involved with your current tree issue. | left all my files in order at the Tawonga
office in 2006 when | left my position as Executive Director of CT. There have been three EDs since |

stepped down.

| know that both Jamie and Adam Weisberg told me that Denice Britton was due back to check the
Tawonga trees before camp this summer. Jamie said that you said you did that, so | am sure you
have those files.

Now, if it's going out for drinks and teaching Jewish ideas and values, building community, | am
happy to help and look forward to doing all of that with you and other Tawongans over the High Hos. |
hope you understand.

Have a great end to your summer, | know it's been very challenging.

Love,
Deborah

Deborah Newbrun cell; e atnsnas

Wherever you go, there you are. Your luggage is another story.
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